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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 4, 2003

TO: Honorable Frank Madla, Chair, Senate Committee on Intergovernmental Relations 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB751 by Madla (Relating to the notice required for a municipality to remove territory from 
an emergency services district.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Health and Safety Code to expand the procedures that a municipality must 
follow if, upon annexing territory that is in an emergency services district, the municipality intends to 
provide emergency services to the annexed area and is therefore, removing the territory from the 
district. The bill would take effect September 1, 2003.

It is anticipated that implementation of additional steps in the procedures by a municipality to 
disannex territory from an emergency services district would have no significant fiscal implication to 
units of local government.
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